Dear WBF friends, we have to inform you,

that the email account of our president Howard Goldberg has been
hacked and the hackers send e-mails with money receivables
around the world.

for Example:
Hi.....,
Flease can you make a bank transfer to a Vendor on behalf of the board today
and get reimburse Tuesday next week? Let m know so | can send you the Susanne Lau
instruction (Intel) to complete this request, (Germany)

General Secretary
Regards,
Howard Goldberg Mobile: 0049-160-9099-0253
Sent from a meble

e-mail:

susi.lau@worldboxingfederation.net
www.worldboxingfederation.net

Please, ignore these mails and attachments ...

We are working hard to solve the problem.

Thank you in advance
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